
 

                          
 
 

 
 
November 28, 2022 
 
 
 
 
Hello Chester Ronning School families. 
 
 
Over the last week, our school has been experiencing higher than usual student 
absence rates, ranging between 12 and 14%. Today, about 30% of our students are 
away. 
 
Throughout the week we have had hand sanitizer available in classrooms and common 
areas, and have been encouraging everyone to use it. We have also been in contact 
with Alberta Health Services about the absence rate and tonight a BRSD cleaning crew 
will be doing an extra deep cleaning of the school in hopes of reducing the spread of 
germs. 
 
Thank you to those who are making it a priority to keep their children home if they 
are not well - we appreciate your support in keeping our school healthy! 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Reid Lansing, Principal Nathan Pederson, Assistant Principal 
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